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Notice of Public Hearing 

Duluth Public Utilities Commission

[Duluth, MN] - The Duluth Public Utilities Commission plans to hold a public hearing on a proposed
water rate increase. The hearing will be held on March 15, 2016, at 5:15 p.m. in the Duluth City
Council Chambers (411 W 1st St, Room 300). The purpose of the hearing will be to explain the
proposed 6% increase to the water variable rates and receive comments from the public regarding
the proposed change. The public is encouraged to attend.
 

The Duluth Public Utilities Commission's mission is to ensure safe, realiable, efficient utilities
services and reasonable rates. The previous meeting minutes are available at
http://www.duluthmn.gov/boards-commissions/duluth-public-utilities-commission/
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